Fort Saskatchewn Pottery Guild + Empty Bowl Benefit

The Fort Saskatchewan Pottery Guild is excited to once again be
a part of the Empty Bowls initiative, a global effort to combat
hunger and provide support to local food banks.
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One€ bag of soup

with purchase
while quantities last

All proceeds go to support the Fort Saskatchewan Food Bank

Thank you to all of our generous sponsors who helped
make the event possible!



